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22nd January 2025 

 
To Parents of Holly Leaves Class 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Invitation to Join Our Class on Class Dojo 
 
I hope you are well. I am excited to share the wonderful learning experiences happening in our classroom and to 
keep you informed about our upcoming activities. 
 
To enhance communication and celebrate your child’s progress, we would like to use Class Dojo. This platform will 
help us share updates, achievements, and important information with you. 
 
We kindly ask for your permission to assign your child to our class on Class Dojo. Your involvement is appreciated, 
and this will help us connect more effectively. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return by Monday 27th January 2025. Thank you for your support! 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Ms Richards 
Class teacher 
 

 
Invitation to Join Our Class on Class Dojo 

 
I, the undersigned, give permission for my child to be assigned to the class on Class Dojo. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Name:  ………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signature:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Child's Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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